Kia ora and warm greetings from New Zealand,

 

Fulbright New Zealand invites applications for the 2015 Ian Axford (New Zealand) Fellowships in Public Policy.  

Please forward this flyer below to people who would be interested in this opportunity.
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Ian Axford (New Zealand) Fellowships in Public Policy give outstanding American mid-career professionals the opportunity to research, travel and gain practical experience in public policy in New Zealand for seven months.  Established and funded by the New Zealand Government in 1995 to reinforce links between New Zealand and the United States, the programme aims to advance all areas of public policy by cross-fertilisation of ideas and experience and to continue building a network of public policy experts on both sides of the Pacific. 

Axford Fellows have the opportunity to gain first-hand knowledge of the New Zealand government sector and its economic, social or political reforms and issues. Fellows will identify a particular policy topic they wish to explore and will be based at an appropriate government ministry or department. They will be carefully paired with a leading policy expert who will serve as their host mentor.  In addition, Fellows will be expected to spend a substantial part of their Fellowship in contact with other relevant organisations to gain practical experience in their field in New Zealand.  They are required to produce a policy report for publication by the Fellowships Office (Fulbright New Zealand) and report their findings in public seminars in New Zealand before returning, and in the USA after their return.

Three to five Fellows are selected each year.  Applicants must be US citizens with at least five years experience in their professions, and must submit a formal application.  

For further information and an application form, see Fulbright New Zealand's website at http://www.fulbright.org.nz/awards/usscholar/axford/
 

Applications close 1 March 2014.  

For enquiries please contact:

Stefanie Joe





OR

Frank Cain

Programme Team Leader





US Program Coordinator

Fulbright New Zealand





Phone +1 202 460 0609

Phone +64 4 494 1507





Email:  axford@fulbright.org.nz
Email stefanie@fulbright.org.nz
If you wish to apply, please begin liaising with your potential host - New Zealand Government agency, as soon as possible, preferably before the end of 2013.  It takes considerable time to establish a potential fellowship so start early!

To view a list of New Zealand Government Ministries and Departments with the names of the Chief Executives please visit http://www.ssc.govt.nz/ce-photo-file 

